Great job to Scott Baden, Dean Tullsen, Manish Arora, Siddhartha Nath, and Subhra Mazumbar for getting
their work featured in the IEEE Micro Magazine.

CPU-GPU systems are becoming pervasive in consumer computing systems. This research points out that,
in the context of CPU-GPU integration, the workload characteristics on the CPU side change significantly and
current designs directions are grossly inadequate. The work proposes new design directions for CPU-GPU
systems via a large scale application characterization. Erik Altman (IBM Research and the Editor in Chief of
IEEE Micro) says in his editorial : | particularly want to call attention to our cover article, “Redefining the Role
of the CPU in the Era of CPU-GPU Integration”. This article explores what computation will be mapped to
GPUs, and what work will remain on CPUs. The remaining CPU work has significantly different
characteristics than historical CPU workloads, and the authors explore the implications for CPU
microarchitecture. Fascinating stuff.

Check out these links to see the feature in the IEEE Micro Magazine.
http://ieeexplore.ieee.org/stamp/stamp.jsp?tp=&arnumber=6381392
http://cseweb.ucsd.edu/~maroraffiles/papers/cpu-gpu-ieeemicro-2012. pdf




